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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

 
 

PCN Number:  710 

 

Date of Issue: 08/29/2025 

PCN Effective Date: 08/29/2025 

Last Time Buy Date: na 

Last Time Ship Date: na 

Type of Change: EOL 

Title of Change: EOL of various 40 series & 90 series items 

Description and  
Reason for Change: 

Products have been discontinued.  Substitutes are 
not being offered. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Mario Davila 

Product Manager:   _____________M.Davila____________________________ 

 

 

 

AFFECTED PART NUMBER(s) 

Manufacturer Part Number 

(MPN) 

Description Discontinue

d per PCN 

Suggested 

Alternative 

Description of the Alternative Number 
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Part 

Number(s) 

41-NKR120-CRO 

PMI ED .250" 
Hi Hat Straight 
Leads 120V 

YES N/A 
Prodcut has been discontinued, an 

alternant is not being offered 

41-NKR12H-CRO 

PMI ED .250" 
Hi Hat Straight 
Leads 12Vd 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

41-NKR28H-CRO 

PMI ED .250" 
Hi Hat Straight 
Leads 28Vd 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

41W-NKR120-CRO 

PMI ED .250" 
Hi Hat Wire 
Leads 120Vac 
R 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

41W-NKR12H-CRO 

PMI ED .250" 
Hi Hat Wire 
Leads 12Vdc 
Re 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

41W-NKR28H-CRO 

PMI ED .250" 
Hi Hat Wire 
Leads 28Vdc 
Re 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

91-BCR120-CRO 

PMI .290" 
120VAC Red 
Hi-Hat BiPin 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

91-NWR12H-CRO 

PMI .290" 
12VDC Hi-Hat 
Pin Red 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

91-NWR28H-CRO 

PMI .290" 
28VDC Hi-Hat 
Pin Red 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

91W-NWR12H-CRO 

PMI .290" 
12VDC Hi-Hat 
Wire Red 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

C91-BR28H-CRO 

LED PMI 
Red .290 28V 
TAB 

YES 

 
N/A 

 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 
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C91-BR5H-CRO 

LED PMI 
Red .290 5V 
TAB 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

SP000606-R 
Panel Mount 
Indicators 91 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

SP010517-R 
Panel Mount 
Indicators 91 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

SP060120-R 
panel Mount 
Indicators 91 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

SP130806 

PMI RND 
ED .290" Hi-
Hat Red 12V 
NO-STRD 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

SP130807 

PMI RND 
ED .290" Hi-
Hat Red 24V 
NON-STD 

YES 

 

N/A 
 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 

 

SP130808 

PMI RND 
ED .290" Hi-
Hat Red 120V 
NO-SRD 

YES 

 
N/A 

 

Prodcut has been discontinued, an 
alternant is not being offered 
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